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File #:  Version: 116-3770 Name: Tyco Integrated Security LLC, Oakbrook, Illinois

Status:Type: Payment Approval Approved

File created: In control:6/8/2016 Board of Commissioners

On agenda: Final action:6/29/2016 6/29/2016

Title: PROPOSED PAYMENT APPROVAL

Department(s):  Facilities Management

Action:  payment approval

Payee:  Tyco Integrated Security LLC, Oakbrook, Illinois

Good(s) or Service(s):  Fire alarm monitoring

Fiscal Impact:  $1,430.55

Accounts:  200-461

Contract Number(s):  N/A

Summary:   The Department of Facilities Management is asking for payment approval of the fire alarm
monitoring systems for the Cook County Criminal Court Building, Maywood lockup and Hawthorn
warehouse.  These systems are used to monitor the fire alarms within these locations.   Due to an
increase in the number of fire alarms County-wide, the annual cost has exceeded the forecasted
annual amount.  The Department of Facilities Management is working with the Office of the Chief
Procurement Officer to establish a contract for these services.

Sponsors:

Indexes: BILQIS JACOBS-EL, Director, Department of Facilities Management

Code sections:

Attachments:

Action ByDate Action ResultVer.

approveBoard of Commissioners6/29/2016 1 Pass

PROPOSED PAYMENT APPROVAL

Department(s):  Facilities Management

Action:  payment approval

Payee:  Tyco Integrated Security LLC, Oakbrook, Illinois

Good(s) or Service(s):  Fire alarm monitoring

Fiscal Impact:  $1,430.55
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File #: 16-3770, Version: 1

Accounts:  200-461

Contract Number(s):  N/A

Summary: The Department of Facilities Management is asking for payment approval of the fire alarm monitoring

systems for the Cook County Criminal Court Building, Maywood lockup and Hawthorn warehouse. These systems are

used to monitor the fire alarms within these locations. Due to an increase in the number of fire alarms County-wide, the

annual cost has exceeded the forecasted annual amount. The Department of Facilities Management is working with the

Office of the Chief Procurement Officer to establish a contract for these services.
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